Arizona Nuclear Power Project

PO BOX52034 e PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85072-2034 b oAee

December 4, 1984
ANPP-31318~TDS/TRB

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects

Subject: Final Report - DER 84-78
A 50.55(e) Reportable Condition Relating To Valcor Solemoid
Valve.
File: 84-019-026; D.4.33.2

Reference: A) Telephone Conversation between D. Hollenbach and T. Bradish
on October 4, 1984
B) ANPP-31031, dated November 1, 1984 (Interim R:port)
C) ANPP-31154, dated November 16, 1984 (Final Report)

Dear Sir:

Reference C, page 2, section III, paragraph 1 stated in part: "The
operating conditions of all Valcor solenoid valves are currently being
revised...” The statement should read: "The operating conditions of all
Valcor solenoid valves are currently being reviewed...” Please note this

change in your copy of our Final Report.

Very truly yours,
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E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.

APS Vice President
Nuclear Production
ANPP Project Director
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cc: See Page Two
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Mr. D. F. Kirsch
DER 84-78
Page Two

Richard DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C, 20555
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Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1570
Atlanta, GA 30339




